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You’re invited to a community sidewalk meeting! 
Join us to review the latest project design concepts 

 

King County recently completed early designs for the Lake 
Hills and NW Lake Sammamish Sewer Upgrade Project. 
The designs include adjustments to sewer route, where 
feasible, and initial ideas for how King County will build 
the sewer. 

Please join us at an upcoming community sidewalk 
meeting near you to learn more.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
You can expect to: 
 

 Meet the project team 

 Review early design concepts, alternatives we 
considered, and information about costs and how 
projects are paid for regionally  

 Learn more about the what you can expect during 
project design and environmental review 

 Share your feedback and ask questions 

 
Please be sure to dress for the weather and wear sturdy 
shoes!  
 

North Idylwood Sidewalk Meeting 

Tuesday, April 25, 2017, 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Intersection of 179th Ave NE and NE 34th St 
 

South Idylwood Sidewalk Meeting 

Thursday, April 27, 2017, 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Intersection of NE 21st St and 177th Ave NE 

Do you have questions or need special accommodations at the meeting? Contact Kelly Foley at 206-

477-8621 or kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov 

 

South Idylwood 

Sidewalk Meeting 

Location 
 

North Idylwood 

Sidewalk Meeting 

Location 

Join us at an upcoming sidewalk meeting 

mailto:kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov


 

 

For more information: 

 Visit the project website at www.kingcounty.gov/LkHills-LkSam 

 Sign up for email updates on our website, by calling 206-477-8621, or by emailing 
kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov 

 Enroll in text alerts: text KING REDMONDSEWER to 486-311 
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